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What can I do at 
home? 
Homework  

Please continue to practice 
independence at home; 
handwashing, putting on coats 
and eating whole fruits. 

 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to join our 
Facebook group  

Havannah Pre-school 2021 

This group is a really useful 
way for me to share key 
information and for you to 
contact me if you have any 
questions. 

Opening & Closing Times 

9-9.10 am 

3– 3:10pm 

 

We have been busy bees 
 We have been working hard this week starting to think about the weather and 

types of weather– we have lots of weather to look at this week! 

 In funky finger activities we have used tweezers picking up different sized beads 
and balls. 

 In our Makaton sessions we have looked at Makaton signs linked to the weather 
as well as the signs to match some of our RWI sounds. 

 In our STEM (Science, technology, engineering and maths ) we have looked at 
the water cycle and rain. 

 In RWI we have reviewed our previous sounds and learnt h h h horse and  
rrrrobot (stretchy).  

Next week 
 We will spend the week learning about the weather as part of our work looking 

at the world and change. We will learn the Makaton signs to describe the 
weather and learn that we live on an island called the United Kingdom. 

 In our work towards the Christopher Winter project we will be looking at 
friendships. 

 RWI– j j j jack in the box and vvvvvulture 

 Maths– ordering numbers and recognising missing numbers 

PD – circles and arches 

 STEM Activities– The water cycle and rain. 

Notices 
 Don’t forget to send in a piece of fruit and drink ( in a named bag) everyday! 

 Please ensure that your child has sun cream on and hats ready for hot days 
and rain coats for rainy days. 

 Please make sure that you have a complete set of spare clothes (named) for 
your child each day, accidents happen and pants are in very short supply! 

 


